
Ridgecrest PTA Read-A-Thon 2022 
Pledge Form 
 
Make a pledge to encourage reading and to raise money for our PTA! Students will keep track of the minutes they read during the Read-A-Thon (3 weeks, 
Monday April 18 through Monday May 9). Need help getting pledges? Check out the sample text included in the information packet! 
 
There are 2 ways to make a pledge of sponsorship: 

1. Sponsor a student with a flat amount: For example, if you pledge to donate $25, you will owe $25 no matter how many minutes the student reads. 
2. Sponsor a student with an amount per minute they read: For example, if you pledge to donate $0.05 per minute and the student reads for 500 minutes, 

you will owe $0.05 x 500 = $25. Please note, you can put a maximum on these donations on the pledge form below.  
 
Please do not send money now! We will collect donations after the Read-A-Thon ends and reading minutes are tallied. There will be options to submit 
donations online or by check. 
 
STUDENTS: PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE PTA FOLDER IN YOUR CLASSROOM BY Friday April 22 (last day of school before spring break)! On the first day of 
the Read-A-Thon, your teacher will give you special bookmarks to use for keeping track of your reading minutes! Questions? RidgecrestRamsRead@gmail.com 
 
 
Student’s name: ____________________________________________ Teacher: _____________________________________________________ 
 
 

Sponsor name Sponsor email address & 
phone number 

I will make a flat amount 
donation of: 

I will donate this amount 
per minute read: 

Maximum donation 
(optional): 

Example:  
Ivanna Readmore 

iluvreading@books.com 
(206) 555-5555 

 $0.05 $25 

Example:  
Paige Turner 

paigeafterpaige@books.com 
(425) 888-8888  

$30   

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

Return to class by  
Friday April 22! 



Sponsor name 
 

Sponsor email address & 
phone number 

I will make a flat amount 
donation of: 

I will donate this amount 
per minute read: 

Maximum donation 
(optional): 

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

  
 

   

  
 

   

  
 

   

 
Thank you to all donors for supporting kids reading and our school’s PTA! 


